Welcome to Hammond River Valley Elementary School.  What a great place to be!  I can’t believe how fast this summer went. As I drive to work I can see some trees are starting to change colour already.  This cannot be!  However, the staff have been back to school for a week now and are excited to see the children.  We love to hear the stories of their summer adventures.  I would like to take this opportunity to welcome our new kindergarten students’ and the many other new students that will be joining us this year.  We are looking forward to meeting you!
This year we will be exploring a new program called, “WITS.”  The WITS program supports students, staff and families in teaching children to be pro-active during times of conflict and bullying.  The acronym WITS stands for:  Walk Away, Ignore, Talk It Out and Seek Help.  With the help of our Community Police Officer, Constable Alward, parents, teachers and students, I am sure this will be a successful venture.  Parents, please keep your eyes open for a brochure that will be coming home soon to explain this wonderful program.  

I hope you enjoy this school year and learn lots of new things.  As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher or myself here at the school (832-6023) or at our e-mail addresses which can be found under staff on this web page.  

Happy Learning,

Mrs. Graham

